
 

 

JUNE 3, 2022 

 
 
        
 

     NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 
 

TO: RESIDENTS 
 
RE: GODWIN AVENUE RESURFACING PROJECT 

 

FROM: THE BOROUGH OF MIDLAND PARK 
 
 

 

 

 

ON OR ABOUT MONDAY, JUNE 6, 2022 (WEATHER PERMITTING) THE COUNTY 
OF BERGEN WILL BEGIN CONSTRUCTION ON THE GODWIN AVENUE 
RESURFACING PROJECT. THE FIRST PHASE OF THE PROJECT WILL INCLUDE 
THE REPLACEMENT OF ADA RAMPS/CURBS AT THE INTERSECTIONS.  

THE SECOND PHASE OF THE PROJECT WILL BE THE MILLING AND 
RESURFACING OF GODWIN AVENUE.  

AS GODWIN AVENUE IS A COUNTY ROAD, ALL DETAILS ABOUT THIS PROJECT 
ARE BEING PROVIDED BY THE COUNTY. AT THIS TIME, FURTHER 
INFORMATION ABOUT THE TIMELINE OF THE PROJECT IS NOT AVAILABLE. AS 
MORE DETAILS ARE PROVIDED TO THE BOROUGH BY BERGEN COUNTY, THAT 
INFORMATION WILL BE PASSED ON TO THE RESIDENTS. 

WE APPRECIATE YOUR PATIENCE WITH ANY ROAD CLOSURES OR DETOURS 
DURING THIS TIME. 
 


